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Dear Sarah Baddeley 

 

As discussed, N4L has never engaged TCIL or any of the associated entities listed in Doug Martin's recent 
letter.  Nor has N4L ever engaged any organisation for the provision of investigative or surveillance 
services. 

However, as N4L is engaged in the provision of online safety and security services to schools in NZ, we are 
engaged with a number of vendors of online security products, both within NZ and internationally. These 
include, but are not limited to, vendors like Cisco, Fortigate, and Linewize. 

Please get back to me if I can be of further assistance. 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

Sandy Brown 
Deputy Chief Executive, Government 
The Network for Learning Ltd 
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